
 

 

 
 REF: CHEMFAB/SEC/2023 - 24            22nd February 2024 
 
BSE Limited  
Corporate Relationship Department 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400 001. 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
The Manager, Listing Department 
“Exchange Plaza” Bandra - Kurla 
Complex, Bandra (E) Mumbai - 400 051 

BSE – Scrip Code: 541269 NSE Symbol: CHEMFAB 
 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30(4) of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
In pursuant to the provisions of Schedule III, Part – B, read with the Regulation 30 (4) of 
SEBI (LODR) Regulations 2015, we wish to inform you that the Company has received 
Consent to Establish (CTE) for its OPVC Pipes division located at Sri City enhancing the 
production capacity from the existing 20 Tonnes Per Day (“TPD”) to 65 TPD, with this we 
can enhance our operations from 2 production lines to 7 production lines.  
 
We will be commissioning our third production line by May’24 and the fourth production 
line by July’24. Further 3 production lines are planned to be added in Financial Year 2025-
2026. 
 
We request you to kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For CHEMFAB ALKALIS LIMITED 

 

 

 

B.Vignesh Ram 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  
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